Dear Schools

To celebrate Heritage Open Days Newport Roman Villa will be open FREE of charge on Saturday 13th September (10.30 – 3pm). 

There will be activities for families – make your own Roman chariot to take home, treasure hunt and weaving demonstration.

Many other sites will also be open FREE of charge over the weekend, for complete listings for venues, dates and times please see http://www.heritageopendays.org.uk 

I would be very grateful if you could let your students, staff and parents know about this event – I do apologise for the late notice.

With thanks and best wishes

Corina 
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